Sefton Park CC Transporting Children Policy

The club will notify all parents/carers that they are responsible for the safe delivery and collection of their child for matches or training.
Coaches and club staff will be responsible for children in their care when on the club premises or arrival at opponents’ cricket grounds. 
It is not the responsibility of the coach or team manager to transport, or arrange to transport, the children to and from the club or match.
The club must receive permission from parents/carers for children to participate in all competitions and away fixtures/ events.
The club will endeavour to inform parents at the earliest opportunity if a child is selected for an away game so they can make transport arrangements in advance. 

If parents wish to make arrangements with the captain or senior members of a team to transport children to away games the parent must give permission and inform the captain of this. The best practice in these instances will be to have more than one adult and more than one child in the car. However, as has been stated above there is no obligation on senior players or captains to agree to make arrangements. 
